Schmitt Woodland Hills Brings You....

Family Ties
Newsletter

January 10, 2024

Additional Positive Test Results

As we announced in our December 28, 2023 newsletter, Health Center 1 went into "Outbreak Mode" on the 28th. No additional positive tests have been experienced with the staff or the residents since that original incident. The "all-clear day" for Health Center 1 remains January 17, 2023.

Unfortunately, we have now experienced an additional positive test result on Health Center 2.



We are currently treating these as separate and distinct outbreaks because the residents have not been intermingling between floors and each floor has its' own distinct staff. Therefore, Health Center 2's "all-clear day" will be January 25, 2023.

Visitors will be required to wear hospital masks when visiting either floor of the Health Center or when visiting residents in the Westview Assisted Living Community. We are also requesting that visitors confine their visits to one resident per day to help reduce the possibility of spreading the virus.

All Health Center residents will be tested every Monday and Thursday starting tomorrow, January 11th. Health Center 1 & 2 staff will also be tested on Monday and Thursday as well. If they are not working on a Monday or Thursday they must test prior to the start of their next scheduled shift.

Follow Us on Our Facebook Page

